Important Notice Regarding Your Non-Listed (Semi-Public) Listings
Our records indicate that you have one or more AT&T Georgia Non-Listed (Semi-Private) Listings, which are currently provided at no additional charge. Non-Listed Listings do not appear in the white pages directory but are provided by the Directory Assistance operator. This notification is to advise you that beginning on or after July 14, 2007, a monthly charge of $2.00 will be billed for each Non-Listed (Semi-Private) Listing.  We hope that this advance notice will allow you to plan for this change.   
If you have questions regarding this change, please call your AT&T Georgia representative at 1 888 757-6500. Thank you for choosing AT&T Georgia.
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